
 

Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day 

 

GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATION 

 

Keeping personal information safe and secure is our top priority. Our data collection and 
processing systems have been reviewed in line with data protection law - 25th May 2018. 

The changes don’t alter what we use personal information for, but make it easier for you to find 
out how we use and protect information. The fact that the law is changing only builds on what 
we already do already. 

However, if you would like to find out more, please take a look at our updated privacy notice or 
our data protection policy on our website under School Info. 

The LDBS Academy Trust Data Protection Officer 

Robert Bullett Data Officer 
LDBS Academies Trust 
Causton Street 
London 
SW1P 4AU 
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